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Winter Activities Week
Harkins Elementary Winter Activities Week will be held from
Monday, February 21st through Friday, February 25th.
Pins and Ribbons

Students may purchase a pin and/or winter carnival blue and white ribbons.  The cost is $2.00 each (pin or two ribbons), or both pin and ribbons for $3.00.  These will be on sale each day at recess.

Cost of Activity Day

Students are asked to bring in $3.00 to cover the cost of activities being held on Friday, February 25th.  Students are reminded to dress appropriately for the activities.  Skiers should wear warm clothing, swimmers need suits and towels, and curlers need an extra pair of footwear and a helmet.
Parents are Welcome

· Parents are welcome at the activities on Friday morning but are not permitted to travel on the school busses.  Please check in advance with your child’s teacher if you are planning on attending.  Students are reminded to bring their morning snacks with them to their activities. 

· Parents are also invited to help with the pizza lunch on Friday, February 25th.  If you are interested in helping, please call the school @ 627-4087.





Harkins Elementary

Winter Activities Week
SCHEDULE OF ACTIVITIES

Monday, February 21st – “Crazy Hair/Hat Day”
Students wear their hair in as crazy and as silly a way as they like, OR design/wear a crazy hat; creativity is encouraged!!

Wednesday, February 23rd – “Topsy Turvy Day” 
Students wear their clothing backwards/upside down/inside out; have fun with it!!
Friday, February 25th – “Blue and White Day/Activity Day”
Students dress in the school colors, blue and white.  In addition, the following activities will take place:

· The Kindergarten- Grade 2 students will be going bowling.  The Grades 3-5 students have chosen swimming, skiing, or curling.  
· At lunchtime on Friday, the Home & School will provide pizza while the school will provide milk to all students, free of charge.  In the afternoon, a variety show will be held.
PLEASE NOTE THAT SKATNG FOR GRADES K-2 CLASSES ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 24TH IS CANCELLED DUE TO BOWLING ON FRIDAY.



